BOARD OF GOVERNORS OF THE FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM WASHINGTON

B-1264 (On office copies only)



ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE
TO THE BOARD

November 19, 1941

Dear Sir:

It will be appreciated if you will furnish for the Board's forthcoming annual report the usual data relative to the number of member banks accommodated through the discount of paper, the number of member banks in operation, and the number of nonmember banks on and not on the par list. The data should be prepared in the manner and include information similar to that requested in our letter of November 8, 1910 (R-728).

Very truly yours,

E. L. Smead, Chief, Division of Bank Operations.

TO THE PRESIDENTS OF ALL FEDERAL RESERVE BANKS